
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: toucha101866@gmail.com
Subject: Follow up from Legislative Hearing for 1000 Arcade
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 7:27:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png

Importance: High

Mr. Cha,
 
I am following up on your appealed Special Tax Assessment for property at 1000 ARCADE STREET
(File No. J2104B, Assessment No. 211803).
 
As discussed in the hearing, Ms. Moermond has laid the matter over to Legislative Hearing on
January 19, 2021 between 9 and 11 am via phone for further discussion.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions,
Joanna
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Executive Assistant
City Council Legislative Hearings
15 W. Kellogg Blvd - Suite 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8515
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